
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, April 3, 2023 9:50 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02486-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 8:43 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2023 12:51 PM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; airsick001@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: James Horton 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: airsick001 @gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

I am opposed to the proposed rate increase for TECO. if grid improvements are needed to accommodate 
charging EVs, the buyers should bear the impact since they pay no road tax from fuel sales. If a rate increase is 
warranted due to storm damage, will rebates be expected when we have no hurricanes? 
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